
May 2020 Update              
www.omahaskiclub.org 

 

 

Ballots have been mailed 
The ballots for the 2020-2021 Omaha Ski Club board election have been 
sent to all 2019-2020 members. The election is mail-in only. Completed 
ballots need to be mailed in to: Omaha Ski Club, P.O. Box 3104, Omaha, NE 
68103.  Mailed-in ballots need to arrive at the club’s P.O. box no later than 
Sunday, May 31st.   

 
Upcoming Events 
 

All social gatherings and parties during the rest of May and 

early June have been canceled to comply with the Nebraska 

Department of Health's restrictions on gatherings of 10 or 

more people.  The 2020 election party has been canceled. 

We will schedule future gatherings and parties when these 

restrictions are lifted. The June board meeting is also being 

held as a conference call to avoid coronavirus issues.    
 
 
June 2nd (Tuesday) 7:00 p.m.  
Board Meeting 
Conference Call 

 
   
 
 
   Renewal Members 
    The Omaha Ski Club welcomes the following renewal members: 
    Mark and Dee McCracken 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

  
PRESIDENT 

Phil Bintz 
(402) 630-4753(H)  

  
VICE PRESIDENT TRIPS 

Teri Hammon 
(402) 680-0971(H) 

  
VICE PRESIDENT ACTIVITIES  

Hillary Stickler 
(850) 982-6940(H)  

  
SECRETARY  

Ben Novograd 
(402) 291-5704(H) 

  
TREASURER  
Joe Reitman 

(712) 574-7717(H)  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



  
COMMITTEES 

 
MEMBERSHIP  

Open 
  

NEWSLETTER  
Ben Novograd 

(402)291-5704 (H) 
  

RACE  
Phil Bintz 

(402) 630-4753(H) 
  

FLATLAND SKI ASSOC. Rep. 
Teri Hammon 

(402) 680-0971 (H) 
  

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Teri Hammon  

(402) 571-4517 (H) 
  

WEBSITE 
Ben Novograd 

(402) 291-5704(H) 

  

  

 



 

Election Party Cancelled 
Unfortunately, due to the Coronavirus, we have had to cancel  the Election Party. We are still sending out ballots 

and voting for new board members, but we must do this by MAIL-IN ballots only. We still hope to gather together at 

some point during the summer, to socialize and see everyone in person.  

 

This has also put a damper on trip planning for the 2020-2021 season. We do know that Telluride is planned and 

hopefully will go. Other trips will revolve around the IKON Pass, perhaps Copper, Winter Park, Utah. These are all 

waiting for the resorts to open and what the “New” normal will be. Please be patient. I will update you as soon as I 

know what the Omaha Ski Club will be doing.  

 

As I am writing this, it is snowing in the Northeast! It is May 9, 2020. This morning we had a frost. Hope Spring shows 

up soon. I would like to be on my bike soon! 

 

Please be safe, social distance and wear your masks if required. Until this Covid-19 is controllable, we will restrict 

our social gatherings and the meetings will be by conference calls.  

I miss the social interaction, but want everyone to stay healthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership Committee Chair Position 

Open-Volunteers WANTED! 
 

The Membership Committee Chair position is open.  Duties include maintaining a spreadsheet of current members, 

collecting dues,  and reporting to the board for acceptance of new members. It is recommended that you attend 

board meetings occasionally or give the Board updates monthly. This is a yearly commitment and you will receive a 

$50 trip credit certificate at the end of your term. 

 

For more information or if you are interested in serving on this position, please contact Ben Novograd at 

benjaminnovograd@cox.net. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 



  

 

       

 

 
OMAHA SKI CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

 JUNE 2020– MAY 2021 
 

MEMBERSHIP STATUS:         NEW ____     RENEWAL ____ 
 

FAMILY $25_____  ($30 if paid after September 30th, 2020) 
 

SINGLE $22_____  ($27 if paid after September 30th, 2020) 
 

 
 MEMBER INFORMATION - - - PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

  
 Name: ____________________________________________   Spouse: ________________________________________  

 

 Street Address: _____________________________________   City: __________________   State: ____   Zip: _________ 

  

 Home Phone: (______)__________________          Alternate Phone: (______)_________________ 

 

 Email Address:  ___________________________________________________________________    

 

 Check this box  �  if you are 21 years or older.        For family membership, list all dependent minors on back of application. 

 

 If new member, how did you hear about the club?  __________________________________________________________ 

 

  

 Ski/Snowboard destinations you’re interested in: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 Activities you’re interested in:  Biking______   Bowling_______  Dinners______  Other______________________________ 

                   (please list) 

 

 Other Interests: (please list) ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

  

NOTE: BY SIGNING THIS APPLICATION I RELIEVE THE OMAHA SKI CLUB, INC. (OSC) OF ANY RESPONSIBILITY FOR 
ACCIDENT OR INJURY I INCUR WHILE PARTICIPATING IN ANY OSC ACTIVITIES. I ALSO CERTIFY THAT I AM OF  
LEGAL DRINKING AGE IN THE STATE OF NEBRASKA. 
 
 
 
SIGNATURE _____________________________________________________________   DATE ____________________ 

         (Must be signed and dated)  
  

[OSC USE ONLY]      MEMBERSHIP NO.___________ BD.____________ TR.___________  NL.___________  

 

 

 

Mail to:  Omaha Ski Club, P.O. Box 3104, Omaha, NE 68103-0104 


